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EARTHQUAKE COMMISSION
Kémihana Riwhenua

Ms Rachael Harris
fyi-request-6718-9cf578d4@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Harris

Thank you for your request for information received on 18 October 2017. You requested that the
Earthquake Commission (EQC) make available to you the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982 (OIA):

‘I request all information held by the Earthquake Commission relating to Minister Brownlee's
trip to the 54th annual ‘Monte Carlo Rendez-Vous de Septembre’ on 10-15 September 2011,
including but not limited to his presentation to the conference.’

Please find relevant sections from the EQC Board Minutes for 11 July, 11 August and 21 September
2011 enclosed. | note that email correspondence, which also falls within the scope of your request,
was provided to you by the former Minister Responsible for EQC on 18 October 2017 as part of a
response to a separate OIA request you made. This same information has not been included again
here. EQC does not hold any further information in response to your request.

This completes your request for information.

Yours sincerely

Tom Dibley
Manager, Office of the Chief Executive

Earthquake Commission Corporate Mail: PO Box 790, Wellington 6140
Level 11, Majestic Centre Claims Mail: PO Box 311, Wellington 6140
100 Willis Street Telephone: 0800-326-243 Fax: (04) 978-6431
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MINUTES OF A MEETING OF
THE BOARD OF THE EARTHQUAKE COMMISSION
Held in the Boardroom
Levet 3, 7 Deans Avenue, Christchurch
on Monday, 11 July 2011, at 10.40am

Monte Carlo Reinsurance Convention

For the last couple of years EQC has not been represented at Monte Carlo, mainly because the
benafit to EGC was insufficient to justify the cost. However, this year the Chairman has agreed in
principle that the Chief Executive attend the canvention as it will provide an opportunity to engage
with major reinsurers on the latest loss estimates from Canterbury, and an related matters such as

the management and segregation of claims. The Chairman will inform the Minister.
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MINUTES OF A MEETING OF
THE BOARD OF THE EARTHQUAKE CONMMISSION
Held in the EQC Boardroom
Level 20, Majestic Centre, 100 Willis Street, Wellington
on Thursday, 11 August, at 10am

Monte Carlo Reinsurance Convention

The Minlster for Canterbury Earthquake Recovery has confirmed that he will be attending the
reinsurance convention in Monte Carlo in September. Aon Benfield are assisting with the
arrangements.
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MINUTES OF A MEETING OF
THE BOARD OF THE EARTHQUAKE COMMIESSION
Held in the EQC Boardroom
Level 20, Majestic Centre, 100 Willis Street, Wellington
on Wednesday, 21 September, at 1.55pm

Reinsurance Convention - Monte Carlo - The Chief Executive advised that he had met with the
global heads of a large number of reinsurers an EQC's programme and was able to talk them
through many of the issues or questions of concem to them. Most reinsurers were focused on
current loss numbers rather than the future programme.

Hon Brownlee's presentation had heen well received.




